
NEW socks will benefit the 
La Habra Community Care Center’s Resources 

   

             Calling on those who care about warm feet! 

     La Habra’s  
        SOCK DRIVE 
La Habra schools are helping to gather  

NEW socks for those in our community. 

Where:  Drop off at your school’s FRONT OFFICE 

When:   Today until December 12th  

 

 


